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Gibson Memorial Library receives donation of $500 for youth 

programming from FIVE, a non-profit in Creston, IA 

 
Creston, IA – Gibson Memorial Library received a donation of $500 from FIVE (FUND. 

Inspire. Value. Encourage.), a non-profit organization in Creston, IA where members 

nominate places that could use donations.  

 

The members of FIVE pay five dollars a month and every month they vote on a minimum 

of one of five organizations/places to provide funding to. 

 

Gibson Memorial Library was one of the organization’s FIVE decided to fund and was 

awarded a donation of $500 to be used toward youth programming. 

 

“Support from community partners like FIVE is critical during these difficult and 

challenging times,” said Director Aric Bishop. “It is because of groups and organizations 

like FIVE that the Library is better able to serve our community, specifically our youth, 

and without generous funding like this the library could not make as strong and lasting of 

an impact.” 

 

You can find out more about FIVE on their Facebook page and on how to become a 

member of their organization.   
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